
 
 
 

Columbus Art Commission 
Hearing Agenda 

50 W. Gay Street (Beacon Building) 
October 21, 2015 

 
I. Call to Order (6:00 p.m.) 
 
II. Commission Business  

 
Upcoming Commission Meetings 

 Business Meeting (8:30 a.m.) 
November 11, 2015 
King Arts Complex 
 

 Regular Hearing (5:00 p.m.) 
November 17, 2015  
50 West Gay Street (Beacon Building) 
 

Approval of Meeting Minutes 

 September 22, 2015 
 
III. Applications 
 
CAC Application # 15-10-01 
Project:  Tuttle Park Mechanical’s Enclosure Mural 
Location: Tuttle Park 
Applicant: Tuttle Park Community Recreation Council (CRC) 
 
Presenters: Brue Hoyt, Tuttle Park CRC 
  Joe Motil, Tuttle Park CRC 
 
The Tuttle Park CRC would like to have a mural painted on the wooden fence installed to hide the recreation center mechanicals. The 
fence has been primed in preparation and the CRC would like to complete the project this year, weather permitting. The fence is 
located on the southeast side of the recreation center. It is 12 feet high and has three sides, appearing rectangular in shape. The longest 
side is approximately 25 feet long and the ends are approximately 15 feet long. Commissioner materials contain images of the artist’s 
work.  
 
Action Requested: 
Approval of the design and  placement of the Tuttle Park Mechanical’s Enclosure Mural at Tuttle Park, per Code Chapter 3115.03 (A) 
and 3115.04 (A) & (B) 
 
CAC Application # 15-10-02 
Project:  Firefighter’s Memorial (Granite Monument) 
Location: Firefighter’s Memorial Grounds/Park 
Applicant: Columbus Firefighter’s Foundation and Columbus Division of Fire 
 
Presenters: David Whiting, Fire Prevention Bureau Chief 

 

The Columbus Firefighter’s Foundation and Columbus Fire Division are in the process of renovating the Firefighter Memorial 

Grounds/Park located across Marconi Street from City Hall, on the east side of the Scioto River. The work will complement the Scioto 

River Restoration project due to be completed this year. Volunteer firefighters have worked to clear the site of overgrown plan material 

to open the space to the river. Currently the granite memorial stone listing the names of firefighters who have fallen in the line of duty 

is located close to the street and the names are carved into the front and back of the stone.  The Foundation wishes to relocate the 

memorial stone to the northwest side of the grounds, deeper into the site, flanked on either side with smaller granite memorial stones. 

The names on the back of the primary stone will be removed and carved into the two new memorial stones.  
 

 



 
Action Requested: 
Approval of the relocation of the black granite Firefighter’s  Memorial  and per Columbus Code Chapter 3115.04 (E) and Approval of 
the design and placement of the two new granite memorials per Columbus Code Chapter 3115.04 (A) & (B) 
 
 
IV. Other Business 

 Public  

 Public Art Program/Staff  

 Commissioners 
 
 
V. Adjournment   


